
 PENTECOST SUNDAY~Year A 
Diocesan Theme “Welcome one another, therefore, just as Christ has welcomed you, 

For the glory of God.” (Romans 15:7) 
Mission Statement: “LOVE GOD. LOVE OTHERS. MAKE DISCIPLES” 

 
 
 
Saturday, June 7th  

4:30 pm For the intentions of the parishioners 
by the Pastor 

Sunday, June 8th  
9:00 am For the repose of the soul of Andre 
Vincelette by the Cogan family 
10:45 am For the repose of the soul of Marvin 
Siegel by Margaret and Kayla Stewart 

Tuesday, June 10th  
7:00 pm For the intentions of our candidate 
Chantal Goulet by the RCIA team 

Wednesday, June 11th    at  OLMM 
9:00 am 

Thursday, June 12th  
9:00 am For the intentions of our fathers, 
grandfathers and godfathers by the James family 

Friday, June 13th  

 9:00 am For the intentions of the Kupferschmidt 
family by the Chartrand family 

Saturday, June 14th  
4:30 pm For the repose of the soul of George 
Hendley by Marion Hendley and family 

Sunday, June 15th  
9:00 am For all fathers by the CWL 
10:45 am For the intentions of Chantal Goulet as 
she completes her preparation for full 
communion by the RCIA team 

 
 
~ IN OUR PRAYERS ~ 

For the sick among our families and friends especially: 
Elta Mullins, Ken Woods, Ryan Beaudette, Matthew 
Holmes, Isaac Berkers, Yvette Barretto Duval, Gisele 
Langevin, Patrick Egan, Trish McNulty, Margret 
Robertson, Ashley Egan, Ken Poirer, Justin McKenna and 
Agnes Tanguay. 
 

YOUR OFFERINGS FOR 
June 1st 2014 = $4415.29 

Thank you for your generosity & support  
 
 
 
Pope's prayer intentions for June 2014: General 
Intention: “That the unemployed may receive support 
and find the work they need to live in dignity”. 
 

Pastor’s Corner 
 
A Promise Kept  
Today, the promise made by Jesus is fulfilled. Praise God! 
The Spirit rested on the Apostles like tongues of fire. Fire 
is a powerful agent of change. In the same way, the Spirit 
transformed the timid, frightened men into a brave and 
courageous group. The Holy Spirit dispels fear! Those 
fearful men emerged fearless and began to proclaim the 
Good News of the crucified and risen Lord. They were 
not afraid, because “they felt they were in the hands of 
the strongest One.” 
  
Moved by the Spirit  
No one can say, “Jesus is Lord” except moved by the Holy 
Spirit! It is in this Spirit that we live and move and have 
our being. If we seek to be renewed in strength or if we 
would like to know the truth, we have to be open to the 
Spirit. As Pope Francis reminds us, we need to allow 
ourselves to be overwhelmed by the light of the Holy 
Spirit, so that he may bring us into the truth of God, who 
is the only Lord of our lives.  
 
Come, Holy Spirit! 
The Spirit of God has been poured into each and every 
one of our hearts! May we come to know and always 
grow in the Spirit and may we also allow Him to use us 
as instruments of peace and reconciliation in our world. 
May the Spirit of Truth be with each of us as we celebrate 
the Eucharist.  
 
Parish Picnic 
All are invited to our parish picnic next Sunday, June 15 
at 2 pm. The picnic is a great opportunity for us to come 
together and celebrate the life of our great parish family 
and our unique identity as sons and daughters of God. 
Bring a friend, bring a neighbour! 
 
May the Holy Spirit continue to give us life and bring us 
the fullness of joy! 
 
Fr. Paul  
 
 
House Blessing  
In keeping with the old Christian Tradition of house 
blessing, Fr. Paul will be available to visit your home to 
bless it. Please call the office to set a date and time. 



 
 
THIS WEEK AT OUR LADY’S 

Tuesday June 10th  
~ Adult choir in the Church 7:30 
~RCIA in the kitchen 6:30-9:00 
Wednesday June 11th  

 ~ EDGE group 6:30-9:00~hall 
Thursday June 12th ~ Mass at the Meadows 11:00am 
~ CWL potluck and general meeting 6:00pm~hall 
~K of C executive meeting 7:30pm~kitchen 
 

NEXT WEEK AT OUR LADY’S 
Tuesday June 17th   ~ Adult choir in the Church 7:30 
~RCIA in the kitchen 6:30-9:00 
~Men of the Eucharist prayer meeting 7:40pm~hall  
Wednesday June 18th  ~ EDGE group 6:30-9:00~hall 
Friday June 20th ~VBS youth training 5-7pm~hall 
Saturday June 21st ~Men’s prayer group 
8:30am~Church 
~K of C Ladies appreciation night 2:00pm-12:00am~hall 
 
PEANUT ALLERGY ALERT!  
Peanut allergy is one of the most common food allergies 
that can cause a severe potentially fatal, allergic reaction 
in both children and adults. Please, we request that out 
of concern for fellow parishioners who may have 
peanut/tree nut allergies, we invite all who attend Mass 
to refrain from bringing food that may contain 
peanut/tree nut. Thank you for your understanding. 
   
WELCOME TO NEW PARISHIONERS  
If you are new to Our Lady of the Miraculous 
Medal Church, welcome to our Parish. Please take a 
moment to fill in the registration form found on the table 
in the Church foyer. Say “hello” to Fr. Paul and share 
fellowship with parishioners at one of our events.  
 
BULLETIN SPONSORSHIP We encourage parishioners 
to patronize our bulletin sponsors who advertise on the 
back page of the bulletin. Their financial support 
provides bulletin service to the Church at no cost to us. 
 
They plan to marry: Christina Sara Benotto and Tyler 
Derek Nesbitt 
June 28th, 2014 
 
CHECK OUT OUR WEBSITE at www.olmm.ca                      
Email: admin@olmm.ca 
 
 

 
The RCIA team once again is asking for your prayerful 
consideration of potential candidates/catechumens for 
the coming year 2014-2015.  If you are aware of anyone 
interested in learning more about the Roman Catholic 
faith, please offer them a registration form, available at 
both entrances of the church.  Completed forms and any 
questions about the program may be directed to Lorna 
Russell, either through the church office or at 
 613-487-2555. 
Thank-you. 
 
 
Parishioners interested in supporting the Honduras 
school fundraising project are asked to pick up a 
specially marked envelope in the foyer and return it 
with their cheque donation payable to OLMM to be 
deposited in the regular collection basket. For more 
information please contact Mark Lalonde at 445-2962 
 
 
This year's Annual Parish Picnic will be held on June 
15th at 2:00pm.  Please help spread the word by sharing 
the flyer inserts in this week's bulletin with your family, 
friends and neighbors. There will be a bouncy castle and 
face painting for the kids.  Pulled pork, beef brisket and 
hotdogs will be served, as well as homemade CWL 
treats!  Please bring an appetizer or salad to share.  Don't 
forget to bring your sunscreen, hats and chairs.  We look 
forward to celebrating with you all! 
 
 
Couples for Christ and the Archdiocese of Ottawa 
invite you to  "Let Me Love You", a Theology of the 
Body Conference with Christopher West on Sept. 20, 
2014 at St. Theresa of the Child Jesus Church, 95 
Somerset St. West. Mass at 8:00 a.m. with Archbishop 
Terrence Prendergast, SJ. Topics: God, Sex & the 
Universal Longing. Tickets: (613-834-1830/613-720-
5643); (golconferenceott@gmail.com) or call the Parish 
Office. Cost: $30 registration + $15 workbook. Info: 
(www.cfcottawa.org/2014giftoflifeconfottawa 
 
 
 
Drivers needed to take a handicapped woman from 
Russell to medical appointments as needed.  
Please call: Louise Kelly 613-987-5798 

tel:613-487-2555
mailto:golconferenceott@gmail.com
http://www.cfcottawa.org/2014giftoflifeconfottawa

